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DATE OF MEETING: February 6, 2018 

 

TITLE: Approval of Out of State Travel 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 

STUDENTS 

 

Julie Ramsey, Kayla Kipley, and David Watson Sr. from Amphitheater High School request permission to take 

17 students from the Varsity Cheer Competition Team to the USA National Spirit Cheer Competition in 

Anaheim, California, February 22-25, 2018.  Approximate cost of the travel is $5,382 and will be paid for by 

tax credit donations and student activity funds. No school days will be missed. 

 

Marty Wenzel and Ken George from Ironwood Ridge High School request permission to take 6 students from 

the Key Club to Valley Forge, Pennsylvania, April 5-8, 2018.  Approximate cost of the travel is $1,720 and 

will be paid for by tax credit donations.  Two school days will be missed and substitutes are required. 

 

Amphitheater School District has a strong tradition of participation in contests of academic challenges, 

including the National History Bee, Odyssey of the Mind, Future Problem Solving, and Career and 

Technical Student Organization’s (CTSO) national competitions for FCCLA, SkillsUSA, and HOSA. 

As we have done for the last several years, prior approval is granted without names.  Specific information 

will not be known until the actual events that occur February through June. Approval now allows our 

schools to begin fundraising. 
   

Travel was previously approved at the November 14, 2017 Board meeting for Alexandria Vaughn, Marco 

Dominguez, Ethnee Taylor, Rachel Peru, Lisa Olson, Josh Gray, Molly Mikles, Joe Barreda, and Andie 

Hemmah from Cross Middle School to take 77 students from the Science Department to the Catalina Island 

Marine Institute in Catalina Island, California, February 18-22, 2018.  Chaperones have changed and now 

include Isaac Quintana, Lawrence Knight, and Ana Vogler. 

 

Travel was previously approved at the July 11, 2017 Board meeting for Lauren Marlatt, Katie Ratliff, Mark 

Witten, Gerad Ball, and Jennifer Cruce from Coronado K-8 School to take 50 students from 6th grade Science 

to Toyon Bay, California, February 22-25, 2018.  Chaperones have changed and now include Lori Ball and 

Adam Upmann. 

 

Travel was previously approved at the December 5, 2017 Board meeting for Russ Granillo, Sonya Yount, 

Lorie Miller, Edward Miller, Claudia Lopez, and Theresa Parks from Amphitheater High School to take 55 

students from the Amphi Orchestra, Band, and Choir to San Diego, California, March 16-18, 2018.  

Approximate cost of the travel was $18,560 but is now $18,600.  Chaperones have changed and now include 

Roy Fallstrom.   

 

Travel was previously approved at the October 24, 2017 Board meeting for Jason Weaver, Claudia Zimmer, 

Kristen Buckwalter, Jossie Greer, Jennifer Jones, Dourien Aguilar, Cat Schladweiler, Cyndie McCarthy, Jen 

Anderson, Ibon Utsch, Melissa Destea, Amy Tees, Jason Payne, Lisa Payne, Monica Carlson, Chris Gutierrez, 

Suzanne Robertson, Cara Jones, Lisa DaDeppo, Adam DaDeppo, Karen Schollmeyer, Jenny Carrillo, Cindy 

Felix, Barbara Rowland, Jennifer Arvizu, Nicole Schmidtke, Lisa Da Silva, Michelle Johnson, Ashley Jones, 

Dave Horn, Stephanie Neese, Erik Hohmann, and Julie Hohmann from Harelson Elementary School to take 60 
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students from the 6th grade to San Diego, California, February 19-21, 2018.  Approximate cost of the travel 

was $32,280 but is now $33,060.  Chaperones have changed and now include Darien Aguilera, Jenny Carrillo, 

Krista McEuen, Michelle Martin, Nina Hipps, Mike Powelson, Chad Conner, and Danny Felix.   

 

STAFF 
 

Anthony Young and Ray Robles from the District Offices request permission to attend the Power Conditioning 

Training in Aurora, Colorado, February 15, 2018. Approximate cost of travel is $80 and will be paid for by 

site maintenance and operations funds designated for staff development.   

 

Annette Orelup, Amy Inbody-Klein, Capella Hauer, Tanya Vasquez, Melissa Hatt, Kim McDole, Amy 

Wilson, and Mario Cardeñas from Keeling Elementary School request permission to attend the Association for 

Positive Behavior Support (APBS) 15th International Conference in San Diego, California, March 28-31, 2018. 

Approximate cost of travel is $12,242 and will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.  

Three school days will be missed and substitutes are not required. 

 

Amanda Pellman, Jill Christman, Robyn Yewell, and Kelly Smith from various sites request permission to 

attend the National Science Teachers Association (NSTA) National Conference in Atlanta, Georgia, March 

14-18, 2018. Approximate cost of travel is $8,452 and will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff 

development.  Three school days will be missed and substitutes are required. 

 

 BUDGET 

CODE 

KEY 

 

850-00-620-3400-281-6892 Student Activity Bookstore, AHS, student travel 

526-00-620-3400-281-6892 Tax Credit Bookstore, AHS, student travel 
850-00-620-3400-281-6519 Student Activity Bookstore, AHS, student transportation 

526-00-620-3400-281-6519 Tax Credit Bookstore, AHS, student transportation 
526-00-100-1001-281-6892 Tax Credit Classroom instruction, IRHS, student travel 
526-00-100-1001-281-6113 Tax Credit Classroom instruction, IRHS, substitutes 
001-00-100-2579-527-6582 M&O Classified training, Wetmore, staff travel 
100-18-100-2210/2579-109-6360 Title I Staff development, Keeling, staff registration 
100-18-100-2210/2579-109-6582 Title I Staff development, Keeling, staff travel 
100-18-100-2210/2579-109-6113 Title I Staff development, Keeling, substitutes 
140-18-100-2210-515-6360 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 
140-18-100-2210-515-6582 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 
140-18-100-2210-515-6113 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, substitutes 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION:   
It is the recommendation of the administration that the above travel be approved. 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:  

 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent       Date:  January 30, 2018 
 

 

 

________________________________ 

 Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent 


